
.. 
Republican 
National 
Committee 
George Bush, Chairman 

June 5, 1973 

Dear Bob: 

Thanks for your quick response to my inquiry about a get-
together for all the Republican National Committee Chair-
men. The consensus looks favorable, but I haven't gotten 
enough responses yet to figure out the timing. I'll keep 
you posted. 

Warm regards. 

The Honorable Bob Dole 
United States Senator 

Yours very truly, 

~ 
George Bush 

2327 Senate Office Building 
Washington , D.C. 

Dwight D. Eisenhower Republican Center: 310 First Street Southeast, Washington, D.C. 20003 (202) 484-6700 
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